
 
 

CITY COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING 
FEBRUARY 13, 2017; 7:00 PM 

 
COUNCIL QUESTIONS / STAFF RESPONSE 

 
 
 
 
 
From: Alderman Amelia Buragas 
Subject: Council Consent Item No.7G 
 
Question: 
What impact would Item 7G have on existing boat docks that would non-conforming if the 
ordinance passes? 
 
 
Staff Response: City staff believes there will be no new impact to non-conforming boat docks. 
The City is already in the process of citing individuals who have docks that are either not 
permitted or that exceed the permit limitations. This ordinance will not change that. Instead, the 
proposed ordinance only codifies the existing practice that only leased land adjacent to the Lake 
can be granted dock permits. To the extent that there are any existing lawful permits for docks 
held by individuals that do not lease land directly adjacent to the Lake, those permits will 
continue to be recognized by City staff as long as the dock/structure is in compliance with the 
permit.  
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